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Tate, Michele KlA

.From: Sarah.Lannen [bandslannenj@CQmcast.nQt]2mf |}£1 30-. PM 3 : I 6

Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2009 5:49 PM

To: EP, RegComments MDK%mmW

Subject: Out door wood-fired boilers HtVitW ikmrnoOkm

25pa. Code 121 and 123

I am writing in support of the commonwealth of pa.
Enacting regulations on the use of owbs and the
Seasonable prohibition to operate owbs between
May 1 and September 30

In the fall of 2008 the people next to our property installed a owb with a short smoke

Its about 140 feet from our home. Which puts us in the path of the smoke and fumes.
They have burnt garbage and old building materials in it.
We cant have our windows open or set out side to enjoy the weather or fresh air.
My wife and I both wake up with headaches and coughing from the fumes.
We are both senior citizens and no one should be subject to live in these conditions.

They have no regard for there neighbors who live in this community.
Out door wood-fired boilers are a nuisance and a health hazard

Barry and Sarah Lannen
3631 Casanova road
Munson ,Pa. 16860

Phone [814] 345-5026
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